FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Hurricane Ivan Kids Publish Book to Benefit Hurricane Katrina/Rita Kids

GULF BREEZE, Florida – October 3 – Fourth graders from Gulf Breeze, Florida, affectionately known as Mann’s Miracles, have created a book that has just been selected for national publication. When the Hurricane Blew was written as a class project to journal memories of Hurricane Ivan which devastated their hometown in September of 2005.  

The book includes; a heartwarming story, advice from kids who have been there, and games to play while evacuating and recovering.     

Mann’s Miracles formed a non-profit corporation, Hurricane Kids Network, Inc. (HKN), and each child is a voting member of the all-kid Board of Directors (BOD).  The BOD has voted to donate royalties to hurricane affected kids everywhere.  

HKN can be found on the Web at www.hurricanekidsnetwork.org.  The website currently offers; press info, sneak peak of the book, and sponsorship opportunities.  Under construction is; games and activities, pictures, and a message center for hurricane kids everywhere to share their stories.

Meet the Hurricane Kids

Book Launch Party

Wednesday, October 12, 2005

5:30 p.m.

Flounder’s, Pensacola Beach
More Information:

www.hurricanekidsnetwork.org
Jim Hoskins, Clear Horizon Publishing, (850) 934-0819

Shelley Mann, Teacher, mannms@mail.santarosa.k12.fl.us
To Buy the Book:
www.amazon.com
www.barnesandnoble.com
###
